
Martha Custis Traffic Calming 

Contact: Hillary Poole 

Complete Streets Coordinator 

703-746-4017 

Hillary.Poole@AlexandriaVA.gov 

As part of the Martha Custis traffic calming project that was 
initiated by requests and a petition from the residents, 
Homeowners and Condo Associations of Martha Custis Drive, 
the City of Alexandria will be installing speed cushions at two 
locations along Martha Custis Drive between Lyons Lane and 
Holmes Lane. 

• Parking will not be 
removed due to 
the installation of 
speed cushion 

• Installation will 
likely take place 
spring 2015 

Russell Road speed cushions 

http://www.alexandriava.gov/77924 


